
Elimination of CWS Deferment Agreement 

FAQs 
 

QUESTION ANSWER 
Q1:  What does this letter mean? 
 

A1: This letter means you no 
longer have a deferment 
agreement with VSU. 
 

Q2:  Does this mean I now have a 
balance on my student account? 
 

A2: No. The deferment 
agreement has been 
eliminated, and the amount 
from your agreement has 
been satisfied. 

 

Q3: Am I still validated? A3: YES. Elimination of the 
CWS Deferment Agreement 
does not affect your fall 2022 
validation. 

Q4:  Will I have a hold on my 
student account? 
 

A4: No. The amount from 
your deferment agreement 
has been satisfied. 

 

Q5:  Are you still going to deduct 
money from my paycheck? 
 

A5: No. Starting September 
15, you will begin getting 
your full paycheck (minus any 
taxes or other deductions) for 
all hours worked. 

 
Q6:  Can I do a new deferment 
agreement in the spring? 
 

A6: No. The CWS Deferment 
Agreement has been 
eliminated. Beginning spring 
2023, students will have to 
achieve validation using other 
available options (financial 
aid, payment plan, etc.). 

 
 


